November 30, 2023

Jose Luis Cruz Rivera, PhD
President

Northern Arizona University
S. San Francisco St.
Flagstaff, AZ 86011

Dear Dr. Rivera:

I am writing to inform you that the Commission on Accreditation (CoA) during its October 25-28,
2023 meeting conducted a review of the doctoral PhD program in Counseling/School psychology
at Northern Arizona University. The review included consideration of the report of the verification
site visit team that visited the program on July 10, 2023 and the program’s response to the
verification site visit report.

Dr. Robin Oatis-Ballew recused and therefore did not participate in the discussion and vote on this
program.

I am pleased to inform you that no additional information pertaining to the verification site visit is
needed at this time. As noted in the April 28, 2022 letter awarding full accreditation, the program’s
next site visit will be in 2031.
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